
In order to improve the golf course, the course will be closed
to allow workers to conduct extensive maintenance.

The golf course will resume regular operations on June 25 at 9 a.m.

Thank you for understanding as we make the golf course
better for your enjoyment—and hopefully improve golf scores.

For more information, please see the Pro Shop staff or call  081-526-4296.
Connect with MWR 24/7, navymwrnaples.com.
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Tuesday, June 24
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